
		

PROPOSED	WORKS	IN	YOUR	AREA		-	C103	Gussage	St	Michael	to	Gussage	All	Saints

Dear	Sir/Madam

To	enable	us	to	carry	out	Insitu	surface	treatment	work,	we	plan	to	close	C103	Gussage	St	Michael	to	Gussage	All	Saints		between	14th	June	and	28th	June	2022.	The
road	will	be	closed	between	the	hours	of	07:00	and	17:00	but	it	will	be	open	overnight.	During	the	closure	periods	there	will	be	no	on	street	parking	available.	Parking
restrictions	will	be	imposed	to	prevent	waiting	or	parking	on	the	roads	stated	above.	Any	vehicle	waiting	in	contravention	of	any	restriction	imposed	by	this	Notice	may
be	removed	under	the	provisions	of	the	Removal	and	Disposal	of	Vehicles	Regulations	1986.	If	a	vehicle	has	been	towed	the	owner	will	need	to	contact	our	towing
contractors	Bride	Valley	on	01305	889421.

We	will	be	repairing	sections	of	road	within	the	area	marked	in	red	indicated	on	the	map.	The	diversion	route	is	marked	in	blue.	National	regulations	state	that	we	have
to	divert	traffic	onto	the	same	classification	of	road	as	the	one	we	have	closed.

Vehicular	and	pedestrian	access	will	be	maintained	for	residents,	however	there	may	be	a	time	where	they	are	asked	to	wait	depending	on	the	current	activity	on	site.

An	allowance	for	school	transport	can	be	made.	If	you	could	please	provide	us	by	return	email	the	registrations	and	time	periods	of	which	vehicles	could	pass	through
the	closure,	we	will	endeavour	to	accommodate	your	requirements.

We	will	contact	you	again	nearer	the	time	to	confirm	the	dates	of	the	work	and	the	closure	needed.

These	works	are	being	carried	out	by	Colas	Ltd	on	behalf	of	Dorset	Council.	site	enquires	contact	01476404200	email:	info@colas.co.uk	

Yours	faithfully

Jason	Loibl

Site	Agent

Dorset	Highways

01305	228100
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